

June 24, 2014

Senator Ron Wyden United States Senate 221 Dirksen Senate Office Building

Senator Jeff Merkley United States Senate 313 Hart Senate Office Building

Congressman Peter Defazio United State House of Representatives 2134 Rayburn House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Dear Senator Wyden, Senator Merkley, and Congressman DeFazio:

I am sure that I don't have to tell you about the severe economic downturn that we on the South Coast have experience over the past 20 years ie; Logging Cuts, Mills Closing, and Fishing declining etc.

We have tourism as our only industry and that means service industry jobs, not family wage jobs. Our biggest employers are Hospitals, Government agencies, and Schools, all tax supported. We don't have jobs to keep our young people in the workforce. We send them to college and then send them elsewhere for Jobs.

We need your help and as the Mayor of Lakeside, I am asking for your help. You can make a difference by supporting the Jordon Cove LNG Project, as it comes up to Congressional Hearings. This would give us a needed shot in the arm to jumpstart our economic recovery.

We appreciate your help in getting the railroad back in operation. It is making a difference.



In many meetings that I have been to or picketing I have seen against Jordon Cove from mostly old people that don't need jobs. They were here in the good times, did well, and retired. Thank goodness they are a strong minority.

As the Mayor, I am a strong supporter of Jordon Cove and the potential they are for our economy. Therefore we are asking for your support in Congress.

Sincerely,

L. Dean Warner

Mayor of Lakeside

Deandamer